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To all residents of the Parish of St Buryan 
 
Can you help? 
 
In 2022, it cost £20,305 to open and run St Buryan Church. These costs are for maintaining the 
building and everything the team offered in terms of ministry and outreach and that is without 
paying for a vicar! Maintaining and running our church is expensive. All our income is from 
donations and fundraising. We do not receive any regular income from the Church of England or 
from the government. 
 
You may be interested in helping to maintain our church for a variety of reasons: 

• as a place of worship 

• as an historic building  

• as a place for those special occasions in our lives 

• as a meeting place to socialise where there will always be a warm welcome 

• as a music venue with excellent acoustics  
 

If you would like to make a donation to our church this can be done by visiting our website and 
clicking on “donations”. You can make a single donation or set up regular donations. There is also 
the facility to Gift Aid your donation if you are a UK taxpayer.  
St Buryan Parish Church TR19 6BA | Donations (stburyanchurch.org.uk) 
 
You can also make donations via bank transfer. Bank details can be obtained from the treasurer of 
the Parochial Church Council (PCC) – See details below. If you are able to Gift Aid your donation, 
our treasurer will supply you with a Gift Aid declaration form. 
 
Cash donations can always be placed in the milk churn near the church door. 
 
If you already donate regularly to the church – THANK YOU. We would ask that you consider 
increasing your donation if you haven't done so recently. Our costs are continually increasing. 
 
We very much appreciate that the current difficult economic situation is affecting everyone, 
including the church, however we want St Buryan Church to be able to actively serve the 
community for many years to come. Anything you can give is always greatly appreciated. 
 
Many thanks for taking an interest in your church. Please do not hesitate to contact any member of 
the PCC if you have any questions. Contact details below. 
   
 
Kind regards 
 
St Buryan Parochial Church Council  
email: landsendchurches@protonmail.com 
 
Julia Dodge (Treasurer) email: treasurer.stburyan@gmail.com Tel: 810440 

https://www.stburyanchurch.org.uk/donations/
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